
 

 

     

     

   

 

 

The City of Agoura Hills and the Lost Hills Sheriff’s Station are actively seeking new 

members for the Volunteers on Patrol (“VOP”) Program. VOP’s actively patrol their 

communities and act as "eyes and ears" to advise deputies of suspicious activities, 

accidents, and other safety hazards.  VOP’s also help maintain public safety by 

providing services such as traffic control, and otherwise assisting deputies and/or 

civilians as necessary.  The VOP’s receive specialized training from the Sheriff's 

Department in such areas as: 

• Traffic Control 

• Patrolling the community for criminal activity and safety hazards 

• Disaster Response 

• First Aid and CPR 

• Vacation and Business Checks 

• Assisting with special events (parades, races, holiday fairs) 

VOP’s come from all walks of life and socio-economic levels. The team includes working 

professionals, retirees and college students.  All members are required to be at least 18 

years of age, pass an oral interview and background check, have a clean driving 

record, attend a Sheriff’s Driving Course, and patrol at least 16-hours per month.   

Interested candidates for the City of Agoura Hills should contact Deputy Richard Baldi 

at (818) 878-1808 or by email at rlbaldi@lasd.org for further information. 
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